
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-35-24 

 

Title:  Fair Cannabis Employment Practices 

 

Date:  November 13, 2024 

 

 

This ordinance updates the City of Annapolis employment policy as a result of the State 

legalizing cannabis use and possession on July 1, 2023.  It has no fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


